
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 17, 2007 
 
 
Dear Atlantic Heights Residents and Property Owners, 
 
As you know, over the last several months the City has been working with your neighborhood and 
CLD Consulting Engineers on the Atlantic Heights Traffic Circulation Analysis and Raleigh Way 
Streetscape Improvement Project.  Raleigh Way is the latest street in the neighborhood to be re-
designed, however, no funding has been allocated yet for the construction phase. 
 
To date, two neighborhood meetings and two field days have been held to obtain input from 
property owners and residents.  A final public meeting has now been scheduled:  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We look forward to continuing to work with you as this project moves forward.  In the meantime, 
please do not hesitate to call David Moore, Community Development Program Manager, at 610-
7226, with any questions. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Cindy Hayden 
Deputy City Manager 
 
 
 
cc: John P. Bohenko, City Manager 
 Honorable Mayor and City Council 
 JoAnn Fryer P.E., CLD Engineers 

Wednesday, January 24, 2007 
7:00 p.m. 

Portsmouth City Hall 
Conference Room A 

 
Agenda 

 
 Presentation and discussion of Raleigh Way design plan and one-way 

neighborhood traffic circulation plan 


